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TRURO CEMETERY MINUTES

November 19 2013

Present: Bob Masson, and Elizabeth Haskell

The secretary minutes were distributed, read and accepted.
The activity report was given out. There has been one death, Jay
Wichowski. He was buried at 0ld North South.

The final report on the Charles Harrer gift was submitted. The work on
01d North Cemetery was completed with new granite posts and rods on
November 16th. The repair and cleaning of stones in all cemeteries has
been contracted out.

There will be no December meeting.
Meeting adjourned at 10:25.

Respectfully submitted,

Elizabeth Haskell, Secretary

Robert Masson, Chairman

Arthur Staff, historian
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